
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
26th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
We have been invited to join the McMillan coffee morning at Castercliffe Primary 
School in Nelson. During this term in PSHE we are exploring different ways to build 
our self-esteem and confidence and develop our knowledge of emotions and 
feelings. Whilst at the coffee morning we will continue building confidence whilst 
meeting new people. Your son/ daughter will be supported at all times by staff from 
school 
 
Our plan is to walk to Castercliffe Primary School which will also allow us to focus on 
another area of PSHE, keeping safe and practising crossing the road safely. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am after assembly and will return to school 
11.00am in time for break.   
 
Yours sincerely   
 

A Huggett 
  
Mrs A Huggett 
PSHE Lead 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Visit to Castercliffe Primary School – Please return to Mrs Huggett 

 
 
Student Name:________________________________ Form:_____________  
 
  
I do/ do not give permission for my son/ daughter to attend the McMillan coffee 
morning at Castercliffe Primary School Friday 28th September.  There have been no 
changes to medical information since September 2018. 
 
 
Signed:_________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


